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Report of the VP Finance, AUS Council October 5th
FMC:

The committee had its first meeting on Friday with some funding decisions made which will be made official after the committee gets approved, 
Dep./General Budgets:

Most budgets are in and rollovers/allocations have been sent out as of today, they will be approved within the next few weeks and the AUS budget is being produced as well, to be finalized by next council
Frosh Finances:
Day of report, coord stipends have been paid.
Taxes:

Tax portion to the Federal government has been approved and paid while Quebec taxes are being cleared up as well, with an amount that was to be paid from before my time that has just been paid off.
Trustfund cheque:

The first trust fund cheque has been sent to us by McGill, on time as expected. Following deposits will be direct deposits

AUIF:

AUIF furniture orders are being made on a rolling basis with a few departments having received their items

Respectfully submitted,

Deepak Punjabi
Office: (514) 398-1993
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